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MissionStatement

We currently have openings. If you
know of anyone that would be

interested in joining the Prenatal to
three program please pass along

our information. 

The mission of the Prenatal to three program is to provide parents with the knowledge
to recognize they are the child’s first teacher. Parent’s will have the awareness of
their child’s needs to provide quality and early opportunities to gain the skills needed
to become responsible, productive citizens and lifelong learners.

Preschool Family Education Center 
1000 Koch St. 
309-477-4730

Important Dates
November 3rd- Playgroup at
PFEC from 10-11:15am 

November 8th - Diaper pick up
day
 
November 17th -  Early
Dismissal (No PM PFEC)

Noveber 22nd-24th - No
school (Thanksgiving)

Neta 309-613-9255
Sharee 309-613-9122

Annette 309-613-9132
Christina 309-613-9210

                           We want to give a 
                       huge Thanks to our 

                            partners at Loving   
                            Bottoms in Galesburg.
Without their team we would not be
able to help families receive diapers
monthly.
We would like to share with Loving
Bottoms how receiving diapers is
helping you and your family so please
share with your family educator, so we
can pass it along..

Friendly  Reminder
With Flu season upon us we want
to keep everyone healthy. If  
someone in your household is sick
please reach out to your Family
Educator and let them know. Visit
can be rescheduled or switched to
a virtual visit (video or phone call).
Thank you for understanding. 
PI Staff



Next Playgroup is December 1st 


